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NOTICE TO THE BUSINESSES AND RESIDENTS OF PALOS VERDES ESTATES

The City of Palos Verdes Estates has contracted Ace Fence Company to complete the PVE Guardrail Project, City
Project No. PW-672-19, Federal Project No. HSIPL-5283(010). The work consists of upgrading existing guardrail
to Midwest Guardrail System (MGS) standards, at the following sites:

e Via Victoria Place between Via Buena and Victoria Place,
e Via Victoria Place between Victoria Place and Via Miguel,
e Via Zumaya between Via Valdes and Via Castilla,

Via Olivera between Via Valdes and Via Sanchez,

Via Coronel between Via Davalos and Via Landeta,

Palos Verdes Drive West at Bluff Cove and Via Montemar,
Via Campesina at Olmstead Creek, and

e Viala Cuesta

This project consists of the replacement of approximately one-half mile of guardrail to improve roadway safety.

This work will be performed between the dates of November 3, 2021, and January 21, 2022. Normal working
hours will be between the hours of 7:00 A.M. and 4:00 P.M. Monday through Friday.

Access to driveways will be maintained except during guardrail replacement when access may be limited. In
which case you will be notified 72 hours prior to access restriction. Access entering or exiting driveways may
also be limited while traffic is limited to one side of the road. During this operation there will be brief delays.

There may be “No Parking Signs” posted on your street indicating the specific dates work will be performed on
the street 48 hours prior to start. During the time we are working, access to through traffic may be limited, but
residential traffic should not be affected. During working hours, we ask the following:

1. Please assist us by not parking your vehicles in the roadway when posted.

2. Please assist us by not allowing water to run on the roadway.

3. Please assist us by not placing trash cans or other debris in the roadway. On trash days, place your trash
cans on top of the curb instead.

4, Please note there may be the need for the Contractor to perform some removal of vegetation within

public right-of-way around the access to performing work for the guardrail removal/replacement.

We regret any inconvenience that this work may cause you and thank you for your cooperation in assisting us
improve your street.

Thank you.
Earl Schwartz Keith Forbes
Construction Manager/Resident Engineer Public Works Inspector
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